Following a program given by DKC members, Stella Maunsell, Julie Kaupas and Barbara Flock on the differences between Poodles, Irish Water Spaniels and Portuguese Water Dogs the meeting was called to order by President, Stella Maunsell.

Minutes from February 21, 1994 meeting read and approved.

Treasurer's Report:

Checking Account:

\$ 232.93

Savings Account:

62,171.55

Fowler Trophy Fund:

1,881.68

Committee Reports: Connie Howard reported for the spring show. We have 2,078 entries, which are down by about 200 dogs. Connie reported that Ann Walthall needs about 3 people to help with the hospitality committee on the day of the show and to help serve lunches to the judges. More help is also needed in several other areas. Volunteers are needed to transport our judges back to the hotel.

Ken Killinger reported that all obedience judging will be done in the morning.

Stella Maunsell welcomed guests to our meeting and club. Stella also explained why there has been a delay in reading the names of some member candidates—no meeting in December or January.

Emilie Beglane reported for tracking—There will be a T.D. test on April 3rd and food is needed for the luncheon. The test is full and will begin at 8:30 a.m.

Julie Kaupas reported that conformation classes will begin on April 7th and there will be four classes this session.

Land report: Stella reported that work on the left side of the road has not started yet due to wet weather.

Brona Hicks shared an article that was printed in the March issue of Dog World with the membership. The article pertained to a dangerous dog law that targeted certain breeds. The article will be posted on the DKC bulletin board.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m.

Submitted with respect,

Marjorie J. White, Secretary